January 14, 1973

Arlington Heights Park District Bicycle Assoc. James R. Devos 500 E. Miner St. Arlington Heights, Ill. 60004

Fellow Cyclist:

While planning our "73" schedule, the idea of combination rides with other clubs in the area was brought up.

We will welcome your club riding with ours on whatever day is convenient. Just send a list of tenative dates to Ron Heckenbach, 444 Capri, Wheeling, Ill. 60090. We will schedule our season accordingly to include all such rides.

We also would be more than happy to travel or meet your club on any convenient date.

Our hope is for friendship and expanded knowledge of scenery and bike routes or trails.

Yours truly, WHEELING WHEELMEN

Lechentus

Ron Heckenbach President

RH/1h



Arlington Heights Park District
Bitycle Association
Dick Spirek
635 N. Belmont
Arlington Heights, Illinois 60004

February 19, 1973

Wheeling Wheelmen Ron Heckenbach While Capri Wheeling, Illinois 60090

Dear Ron,

Thank you for your letter of January 14, 1973, giving a thought to the local clubs near you.

Our new schedule for 1973 will be finalized soon and a copy will be sent to you with the hope of a closer relationship on future rides.

It would be very beneficial for our clubs to talk shop for I am sure that new ideas can be exchanged.

We also extend our friendship and knowledge to your club for better biking for all.

Sincerely,

Dick Spirek, President
Arlington Heights, Park District
Bicycle Association

DS:jfg